CONFIRMATION

April 20, 1986

Mr. S.R. Morss
R2
Boxford, MA 01921

Dear Mr. Morss:

This will confirm your reception report of WATD-AM on
January 23, 1986. We regret the delay in getting back
to you.

Perhaps the enclosed material will assist you in identi-
fying stations you encounter while DXing.

Thanks again for writing.

Sincerely yours,
WATD, AM, FM
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Edward F. Perry, \Jr.
President

Box 487, Marshfield, MA 02050
(617)837-1166® 747-1166 ® 331-3393



